
14 October 1965 

Mr Fred Cook | 
c/o THE NATION 
333 Sixth Avenue 
New York NY 10014 

Dear Mr Cook, 

I have your telephone number but not your home address so I am 

hoping that THE NATION will be good enough to forward this letter to 

you. 

We were sorry that you were unable to join us on Sunday the 3rd 

to discuss the Warren Report. It was an interesting and valuable 

exchange of information. Have you any news about your article in 

RAMPARTS? I am happy to say that I have accepted an offer for 

publication of my subject index and I hope it will be out early next 

year. 

The main reason for this letter is to make sure that you are 

aware that Rex Stout has built his latest bock (Nero Wolfe) around 

your book on the FBI. One mf my friends just read the book and 

told me about it. It is called The Doorbell Rang, Viking Press, 
1965, and apparently the author shares your view of the FBI. I 

thought you would like to know about that. 

with best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12 Street 

New York KN ¥Y 10014 

Chelsea 2-4293 or 

Plaga 4~-1234 ext 202i


